
 

  

March 20, 2012  

 

  

The Honorable Lee Leffingwell 

Mayor of the City of Austin 

301 W 2nd St 

Austin, Texas 78701 

  

Dear Mayor Leffingwell: 
  

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Austin community expressing support for several 

important items in the 2012 Farm Bill. I share your support of programs that encourage farms 

to reduce pollution and preserve healthy soil and fresh water. As a member of 

the Congressional Organic Caucus, I also share your support of healthy, local, and organic 

foods, and want to ensure we do all we can to make these affordable to families in our 

community. As the Farm Bill takes shape through discussion and debate in the Congress, I 

will keep our shared priorities in mind. 
  

Thank you again for contacting me, and please keep me advised of any federal matters with 

which I may be of assistance. 
  

 

 

                                                                     Sincerely, 

                                                                     Lloyd Doggett 
  

 

  

 


